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Thursday,  

February 24th
* The next meeting for the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame will be on Thursday, February 24th, at the Faith Reformed Church located at the corner of Washington and Prospect St., in Lodi, N.J. starting at 8:00 P.M.  We again will be showing Old Time Boxing films starting at 6:30 P.M             

*We will have the 2004 AD journals for those who gave out ADS and we will also be selling the extra journals for only $2.00 each plus postage ($.50 per book).                                       

* We have Hall of Fame golf style shirts that are priced at only $20, call  Leigh Lazorwitz at 1-973-887-2775. 

* We have N.J. Boxing Hall of Fame Golf balls for sale. They are “Top Flite XL 3000” balls. Call  Leigh at 1-973-887-2775. 

*We have Hall of Fame Hats that will be available at this meeting at a cost of only $20.00 each.    

*We also have video’s of our 2003 & 2004 Induction Ceremonies for a cost of only $10. I would like to thank both Carl Blesing (camera) and Mike Guarino (interviews) for another excellent job. The 2005 tapes will be available shortly.

Ring Notes:    

*Ring # 25 has their monthly  meetings every 2nd Tuesday of the month at the senior citizen Hall in Kearney starting at 7:30 PM.                                       Ring #25 will be having their annual awards dinner on Sunday, May 15th. Among the honorees are, Barbara Perez, Ken Mandel, Kathleen Gatti, Harold Gomes, Mike Indri, Tom Kaczmarek, Robert Fernandez, Cosmo Liaci, Jack Reno, Lindsey Tucker, Joe Donnelly, Jim Fury and also the 2005 Ring #25 “Women of the Year.” Call President Paul Venti at 1-201-997-7558 for more information.

*Ring #34, Call President, Don McAteer at 1-973-827-5695 for more information.  

* C.O.M.B.A.T.T. is having their Third Annual Awards Dinner on Tuesday, March 22nd, at the Robert Treat Hotel, located at 50 Park Place in Newark. Their will be a Celebrity Reception starting at 5:30 PM followed by at Dinner at 6:45 PM.

Among the honorees are Don King, Arturo Gatti, James “Buddy” McGirt, George Branch, Joe Louis Parham, Bruce Silverglade, Dr. William Lathan and yours truly Henry Hascup.

For more information and cost please call me at 1-973-471-2458.                                                                     
                                                                              

* At this meeting we will be taking names for possible induction into 

the New Jersey Boxing Hall of 

Fame. If you know of someone, please make sure he/she is up to 

the standards of our Organization.  Also,  if you have any information 

on the person, please give it to me 

by this meeting. The 2005 Hall of Famers will be announced at the March meeting.  

* Our next Induction & Award ceremonies will be on Thursday, November 10th at the Venetian in Garfield.

* Since the last meeting we lost  several people from the boxing    world.

* Max Schmeling, Mike Russell,  Coley Wallace, Vicki LaMotta,    William “Red” Berry, Bill Poland   & Freddie Egner all passed away       in the last month. All our thoughts      & prayers go out to all their friends  and family members.
FINALLY: MEMBERSHIP    DUES ARE DUE!   

* If you are just joining, you pay a     total of $20.00 for the 1st year           ($10 to join & $10 for  the year).           If  your already a member all you     have to pay is the $10.00.

Our web site is:

http://www.njboxinghof.org/

Keep Punching, 

President, Henry Hascup                                    



